
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Alice Beach Residents, 
  
With the weather finally warming up, it's time to start looking forward to summer at the 
beach! 
  
The wonderful improvements that have been made to the playground over the last few 
years will be wrapping up this summer and we think it's time to shift our focus to other 
recreation areas around Alice Beach; more specifically the beach area.   
 
If you have any ideas about ways we can improve the beach area or other recreation 
areas around Alice Beach, we'd love to hear from you!  A small group has joined 
together to take over where the Playground Committee left off.   
 
If you would like to help out or share some ideas, please contact Pam Haubrich 
(pamhume@sasktel.net), Susan Measner (susanmeasner@hotmail.com) or Janice Van 
Der Velden (soccerforlife77@yahoo.ca).    We would like to get together as a group by 
the end of May to discuss potential ideas and determine how to move forward.  
  
If you think you would like to join us, please let Pam, Susan or Janice know by May 22, 
2018 and we will work towards setting up a time to get together as a group. 
  
Pam Haubrich (306-529-5569) 
Susan Measner 
Janice Van Der Velden 
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